ALBERTA COLLEGE of

FAMILY PHYSICIANS

CERTIFICATE OF

goccoroy. RECOGNITION

This certificate is awarded to:

On this day, Sunday, May 19, 2024 — in recognition of World Family
Doctor Day, the Alberta College of Family Physicians acknowledges your
outstanding contribution as a family physician in Alberta. Your

dedication and commitment to your patients and community are at the
heart of family medicine.
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